
December minutes: 
 
District 3 Wisconsin Horse Council 
December 5, 2009 
  
A wonderful time was enjoyed by ALL at District 3’s Christmas Party held at Greenbush’s Wade 
House.  Food was good.  Company was Excellent!!! 
Wade House is just wonderful place to visit.    
A big Thank you to all that made the arrangements, and those that attended.  
  
Important Information: 
  
Next Meeting:   January 6, 2010, 7:00 p.m. Rolling Meadows – Fond du Lac 
              NEW YEAR:  Need ideas, speakers, projects for 2010 (see below) 
NEEDED:  Pictures of District 3 members enjoying time with their equine friends for the 
Display booth.  Going on Trail Rides, Horse Shows, etc.  Send actual pictures to me or bring to 
January 6 meeting.    Size of picture doesn’t matter.  We JUST need good pictures!!!  
SHOWING EQUINE  FUN. 
Mailing Address:  Linda Ernsberger, N10813 Buckhorn Road, Fox Lake, WI 
53933                                       
  
Old Business:     
March 6, 2010: 
   Fond du lac Area Agriculture Showcase  March 6, 2010, booth is secured.  Besides 
  displaying District 3 activities, District 3 members may display their business   
   information.  Held at FDL Fairgrounds.  Need volunteers for booth. 
        
       If displaying business information, please volunteer an hour or two at the booth. 
       Contact Smokie Brannaman for more information.   

Smokie.brannaman@yahoo.com 
  

April 10, 11, 2010 
  Horse A Rama – Manitowoc 
         Booth is secured.  Again any District 3 member is welcomed to display their  
         business information.  Again, volunteers are needed an hour or two at the booth. 
         Contact Smokie Brannaman for more information.  
  
April 16, 17, 18, 2010 
Midwest Horse Fair 
  
http://midwesthorsefair.com/ 
District 3 has secured a booth.  OM19, outside the mall 
Again, District 3 members are welcomed to display their information. 
Again, volunteers are needed to sit at the booth. 
  
Thank you: 
Thank you was received from WIHA for our donation.   
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NEW YEAR  NEW YEAR  NEW YEAR  NEW YEAR 
  
Smokie reviewed the District 3 Mission Statement 
  

  To Reach Out and Embrace, Involve, Invite all levels of membership to  
be involved with WSHC District 3.  As part of this policy, we will strive to support 
members, equine businesses, organizations and individuals of District 3.  
  

We need to hear from you, the District 3 member. 
 1) views 2) why you joined 3) benefits and any other helpful information you have. 
January 6, 2010 meeting will set the 2010 year.  We need ideas, speakers for meetings.Should we 
rotate meeting places?  In good weather, plan outside activities, visits to  
stables, trail rides to coincide with monthly meetings.  
 Participation by ALL will give value to our meetings.   
If you have ideas, suggestions for speakers, we can set it up!!!!   
  
Meeting was adjourned.  
  
A very Happy New Year to ALL.   From Smokie, Kathy and Linda  
  
Respectfully submitted  
  
 Linda Ernsberger  
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